
 

 

TRANSITION 

 
We are a primary feeder school to our local secondary 

school – Ysgol Dinas Bran, Llangollen. 

 

We have a close working relationship with Ysgol Dinas Bran. 

Throughout the year our year 5 & 6 pupils attend various sporting 

events and subject workshops at the secondary school. 

 

During the summer term our year 6 pupils attend a week long 

transition week; as well as an induction day. 

 

Teachers from both schools liaise closely to ensure a smooth 

transition for all our pupils from primary to secondary. 

 

To arrange a visit to Ysgol Dinas Bran please contact the 

Headteacher Mr. Mark Hatch. 

Telephone: 01978 860669 

Email: dinas.bran@denbighshire.gov.uk 

Website: www.dinasbran.co.uk 

 

 

 

Other secondary schools in our area: 

Ysgol Brynhyfryd, Ruthin 

Ysgol yr Berwyn, Bala 


